
École Robb Road update – Fri. Mar 10   

Next school year 
We are beginning to look at our school numbers and staffing for next year.  Our teaching staff will 
remain relatively stable, with only a few changes.  There will be a change in admin, as Mme Adebar will 
be retiring!  I look forward to finishing this school year and getting the school ready for next year’s 
transition with a new principal.  I will miss all of the ERR community and will be planning some new 
adventures!   
  
If your child(ren) are not returning to the school next year, please let me know as soon as you can.  It 
helps us and other families plan.   
  
Spring Concert – March 21  -Divisions 1 to 14 
*Parents can attend the concert at 1:00 or 5:00 show.  Students attend both concerts.  If you would like 
to invite extended family, please attend the 1:00 show, as our gym capacity is limited. 
*Classroom doors open at 4:45 to drop your child for the 5:00 show and please pick them up at their 
classroom after the concert for safe dismissal (about 6:15). 
*Each class will perform a couple of songs. 
*We request that parents stay for the entire concert to support all performers. 
*We’re excited to once again host families for this concert and thanks to our great music and classroom 
teachers for sponsoring this! 
  
Lost and Found removal 
We will be donating the lost and found items as of March 23.  Please make sure you check for your 
items.  Come in anytime to the main hallway, or look when you come to see the spring concert. 
  
Upcoming events 
Tues. March 14–  Salad bar -Div. Div. 10,11,14,15,16,17,18,19 
Thurs. March 16 – Tim Hortons 
  
March break- March 27 -April 10- no school 
  
PAC NEWS 

Next PAC meeting – Tues. March 14 at 7pm in the school library – Please join us! 

Purdy’s orders  Thank you to all those who ordered Purdy's. Purdy's has our "deliver to parents" 
date as the week before Spring Break. We will narrow down the date for the 22nd or 24th, but 
please check next weeks update for confirmation. 

Community News 

Bike swap – sponsored by Cumberland Community School PAC – April 22 – see attachment for details 

Comox Rec Family Movie Night – March 17, 6:30-8:30, Lyle Lyle Crocodile, $3 / person. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Cheryl 

 


